
EXTRA FIRM

Cloud Cool
Air Pillow

EXTRA FIRM

Cloud
Pillow

SUPER SOFTSUPER SOFT FIRMSOFT

Cervical 
Pillow

Pedic
Pillow

Flip
Pillow

SOFT

L
Pillow

FIRM

CPAPMax®
Pillow

EXTRA FIRM

Twist
Pillow

Choose the Perfect Pillow for 
a Great Night’s Sleep 

OrthoFiber
Pillow

19.5 x 13.5 x 4

Two support lobes - 
high and medium

Back and side 
sleeping

Soft memory foam

Soft velour; remov-
able for washing

yes

yes

yes

• Crescent cutout • 
cradles the shoulder 

• Famous contour 
shape supports the 
spine

FIRMNESS
26 x 17 x 3

Two support lobes - 
high and medium

Back and side 
sleeping

Deluxe fiberfill

Luxurious microfiber  
polyester

no

yes

yes

• Sweet Zone gently 
cradles the head; 

• Luxurious hotel feel

19.5 x 14 x 4

Two support lobes - 
high and medium

Back and side 
sleeping

High-density 
memory foam

Soft velour; remov-
able for washing

no

yes

yes

• High-density 
memory foam for 
added support 

• Unique tempera-
ture sensing uses 
body heat to 
activate the mold-
ing process to 
conform to the 
user’s shape

20 x 19 x 8
(measured in wedge position)

Low to high, 
versatile positions

Back, side, and 
stomach sleeping 

Virgin-white, extra 
long staple polyester 
fiber

Cotton-polyester 
blend, non remov-
able. Custom-fit 
pillowcase sold 
separately

no

yes

yes

• Hinged design - 
flips into 10 di�er-
ent positions

• It’s a pillow, 
wedge,and posi-
tioning support, 

• Great for sleeping,  
lounging, nursing, 
gaming, and more

19.5 x 14 x 4

Two support lobes  - 
high and medium

Back and side 
sleeping

3 Layers: top is soft, 
channeled memory 
foam; center is 
support foam; base 
is extra-firm, high-re-
silient foam

Soft velour; remov-
able for washing

yes

yes

yes

• It’s our most sup-
portive pillow! 

• Keeps head and 
neck aligned 

• Crescent cutout 
provides added 
shoulder support 

19.5 x 13 x 5

Two support lobes  - 
high and medium

Back and side 
sleeping

Ventilated, premium, 
visco-elastic 
memory foam with 
3D air mesh fabric

Quilted, breathable 
cover included

no

yes

yes

• Keeps users cool  
throughout the 
night. 

• O�ers great  neck 
support with its 
orthodic shape

.

20 x 12 x 5

Adjustable, 
removable layers

Back and side 
sleeping

3 Removable ventilat-
ed memory foam 
layers: charcoal 
infused, memory 
foam, and high 
resilient foam

2-sided: cool 3D 
mesh and fiberfill

yes

yes

yes

• Maximizes CPAP 
comfort

• Removable layers 
for adjustable 
heights 

• Side cutouts elimi-
nate mask pressure 

• Hose tether keeps 
the hose from 
dragging and 
causing mask leaks

25.5 x 4.5

High

Back, side, stomach, 
and upright sleeping; 
lumbar support, leg 
support

Soft high-resilient 
foam; flexible interior 
linkage to hold 
shape

Soft velour; remov-
able for washing

Bendable for shoulder

yes

yes

• Adjustable - it 
twists to any 
position 

• Maintains shape 
• Great for travel, use 

for relaxing,  nurs-
ing, as a leg pillow, 
and more.

• Available in navy 
and ecru. 

27 x 11 x 6.6
27 x 11 x 6.6

Low to high

Back, side, and 
stomach sleeping;
full-body and leg 
support

Premium polyester 
filling

Cotton damask with  
contrasting luster, non 
removable. Custom-fit 
pillow cases sold 
separately

yes

yes

yes

• Unique L-shape 
• Use as a small 

body pillow
• Use 2 for support 

from head to toe

Dimension (L” x W” x H”)

Loft

Sleeping Position

Pillow Fill

Cover

Shoulder cut out

Hypoallergenic

Orthopedic

Di�erentiator


